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Dominican Republic Foreign Minister to Attend Friday Breakfast

with Hispanic Clergy in Bronx

RUBEN DIAZ  August 6, 2015

On Friday, August 7, 2015 at 9AM the Foreign Minister of the Dominican Republic His
Excellency Andrés Navarro Garcia will attend a breakfast organized by the New York
Hispanic Clergy Organization presided by New York State Senator Reverend Rubén Díaz, Sr.

This breakfast meeting will take place at Maestro’s Caterers, located at 1703 Bronxdale

Avenue in Bronx County.

According to Senator Díaz: “It is a great opportunity for us Hispanic Ministers, Evangelists

and Missionaries to hear directly from the Foreign Minister of the Dominican Republic about

the new plan of immigration affecting the Haitian community and other communities that

have been established by the Administration of President Danilo Medina."

NOTE: This meeting is open to the press.


